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REGULAR "EETI"G

GRAMD JUNCTINN PLAMNITG CMAMISSIANT
Tuesday, December 24, 1968, 8:00 A. 1.
COMFERENMCE ROO™ - CITY HALL

MEMBERS PPESE!NT: DBlake Chambliss, Yice-Chairman, [frs. Clinton

Smith, Richard Stranger ard Mrs. Uilliam Hvde.

OTHERS PRESENT: Oon 'Yarner, Nevelonmant Pirector and Richard

I.

IT.

III.

IvV.

fray, City 'lanaager,

MIHUTES APPROVED

Hearing no objections, the Vice-Chairman declared the
minutes of the December 4th meetina approved as written.

DISCUSSION OF HOUSING COADE STUDY GRNAUP

A general discussion was held regarding the Housing Code

Study Group. It was reported that letters had been sent

to a list of organizations for submission of names for
sugaested membershin for this aroup. The submitted names

that were received were listed and given to the Commission
members. Iir. Rray said he believed the Commission should

slow down to aet organized and set a qoal and educate the
community of the Housing Code. It was sugagested that the

City be physically blocked off on a map and several representa-
tives from each area be appointed.

Blake Chambliss suggested that these people be selected at
random from lists of people living in the areas. Possibly
the people whose names were submitted could be used as
advisors for discussion aroups. A1l interested aroups will
be encouraged to attend the discussions, whether they favor
or are in opnosition of the code.

Dick Stranger asked that the City Staff provide a map by the
January 8th meeting and a pronosed organizational chart of
the study group. Further Ciscussion planned at this meeting.

SPECITAL MEETI!G SCHEDULFD FNR JANUARY 8TH

2on Yarner reminded the Commission of the Special 'leeting
scheduled for January 8th. Hearing for Zoning of the followina:
"orth 'Yillowktrook - R-1-A, Vestern 'leat Packers - I-1, and
Nlympic Same Farm Area - R-2,

ADJNURMMENT

There beina no further business, the meeting was adjourned.

Bon Mérner

Development Director



